
UINTAH MIDDLE SCHOOL  
COMMUNITY COUNCIL MEETING 

March 9th, 2021 
 
ATTENDING:     ABSENT: 
Christy Nerdin (Principal)  
Jennifer Anderson         
Brandon Aycock  
Jessica Christensen  
Megan Hall 
Heather McKee 
Marissa Mills 
 
 
VISITORS: 
  
     
Approval of Minutes 
The meeting was opened at 2:45. A motion was made by Megan Hall to approve 
the minutes as they were written.  Jessica Christensen seconded.  The motion 
passed unanimously. Time was then turned over to Christy Nerdin.   
 
Strategic Plan Feedback 
Christy Nerdin read the Uintah Middle Schools Vision Statement and the Norms.  
She then had the council read the District’s Strategic Plan that includes their 
Mission, Vision, Values and Goals.  This statement is on the district website under 
the tab District Information.  It is called District Mission and Vision.  The council 
read these statements and wrote down words or phrases that resonated or stood 
out to them.  They entered their results to Padlet.  Everyone’s entries were listed, 
and the council was asked to prioritize the comments.  They marked the ones 
they thought were the most important or had the highest priority to them.   
The Student Council and then Teachers will also give their input. 
These results will be submitted to the school board. 
 
 
 
 



Patron Input 
Parents wanted to know what Friday’s will look like next year.  Christy let them 
know that there is a committee in place collecting information.  She did say that 
the school year will not go longer into the summer with any of the schedules they 
are looking at.  Parents hope there is a meeting parents can watch before the 
decision is made.  The parents on the committee are strongly against an A/B 
schedule. 
Christy Nerdin said she will share the school’s Lexia results at the next meeting.  
The growth for the school is very good. 
Amplify is the ELA program that was adopted.  The teachers are very excited to 
have this program. 
  
Meeting adjourned at 3:55. April 13th will be the next meeting. 
 


